
This page was exported from - The Auroran 
Export date: Fri May 3 16:24:51 2024 / +0000  GMT

Hospice also honoured by VSRCA

	I read with interest that the Aurora Cultural Centre was a winner of the Voluntary Sector Reporting Awards for their 2013 annual

report, demonstrating excellence in transparency and accountability.

I extend my congratulations along with my fellow Aurorans to that worthy organization.

I think your article would have been even more compelling had you mentioned that the winner for the previous three consecutive

years in that same category was our very own Hospice King-Aurora.

As a result of this continuing excellence, Hospice King-Aurora has now been granted a three year Exemplar Status by the VSRCA.

Susan Deschamps

Hospice King-Aurora Volunteer
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